
What will we be learning this term? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Language - Reading, Writing, 
Listening and Talking 

 

Numeracy and Maths 

Through a variety of reading opportunities, 

pupils will select texts and explain their 

preferences. Pupils will also work in their 

reading groups to create different kinds of 

questions to show their understanding. 

In writing we will develop our skills when 

sharing information, including giving 

instructions, explanations and describing 

events. 

Spelling work will continue with a focus on 

adding suffixes. 

It is hoped that involvement in our school 

show will provide good talking and listening 

opportunities and developing confidence 

when speaking to an audience. 

We have started with a focus on fractions. 

Pupils have been able to describe, order 

and compare simple fractions, using the 

correct notation, as well as calculating the 

fraction of a quantity. 

This term we will investigate money, using 

coins and notes to pay for items and give 

change. We will also consider how goods 

can be paid for and look at affordability and 

budgets through our enterprise topic. 

We will look at expressions and equations, 

creating and answering missing number 

problems and revisiting our understanding 

of mathematical language and symbols. 

Finally, we will collate and display data in a 

variety of ways. 

 

 

 
IDL 

 Our focus this term is recognising our 

strengths and interests and finding out about 

the wider world of work. 

We will also be learning about food, including 

finding out about seasonality, food journeys 

and exploring our food practices and 

preferences.  

Our Building Resilience topic this term is 

Expect the Unexpected. This has been 

introduced to the children through an 

assembly and will be followed up with 

classroom-based activities. 

In PE this term, Mr Devine will be developing 

skills in throwing and catching and athletics. 

 

 

 

 

 

Primary 5/4 are super excited this term as 

they will be performing ‘Bamboozled- An 

Extraordinary Musical Adventure.’ 

During this project the children will 

experience different roles involved in the 

production of a show, decision making and 

simple budgets. 

Lights, camera, action! This term we are 

very lucky to be working with a production 

team from Media Education. Pupils are 

learning how to become film makers and 

create a documentary about our school 

and play.  

 

 

Health and Wellbeing 

 

 

 

 



 Expressive Arts 
 

Science/French 

Important Information 

• Please send your child each day with a labelled water bottle.  

• Gym kits should be worn for PE. Children should have a t-shirt, a pair of shorts/joggers and gym 

shoes. 

Planned opportunities for wider achievement 

• Pupil of the Week 

• Sumdog competitions 

• Masterclasses 

Dates for your diary and reminders 

• PE is on a Thursday and Friday. Pupils should have a gym kit in school on these days.  

• We visit the school Library on a Thursday.  

• Monday & Tuesday 1st & 2nd May - May Day holiday 

• Monday 8th May – Kings Coronation (school closed) 

• Monday 22nd May - Victoria Day holiday (school closed) 

• Thursday 25th May- Generation Science workshop in class. 

• Week beginning 5th June – Health Week 

• Wednesday 8th June - Sports Day  

• Thursday 15th June – Bamboozled Show. (More information to follow) 

• Tuesday 20th June – P4 and P4/5 class trip to zoo. 

• Progress reports- June  

• Wednesday 28th June - Term ends for summer holiday. (school closes at 1pm) 

 

 

 

 

In Music and drama, Primary 5/4 will be 

working towards a performance of the 

musical called 'Bamboozled'. This will be a 

great opportunity for the pupils to continue 

developing their singing and performance 

skills, including working from a script. 

In addition to this, we are also having ukulele 

lessons. Pupils have already made great 

progress and are producing some great 

sounds! 

This term P5/4 will have a block of dance 

lessons from Ms Bonewell, our dance 

teacher.   

In art we will create possible designs for 

costumes linked to our show. 

 

 

 

This term we will be visited by Generation 

Science. This practical workshop will allow 

children to explore simple chemical 

reactions whilst having a lot of fun! 

We will also investigate sound and light, 

looking at shadows, reflections and finding 

out how animals communicate. 

This term we will continue to improve our 

French speaking skills. We will cover topics 

including greetings, our family, weather and 

food. 

 


